
 

 

 

 

 

 

President’s Message  

 

CRLC Members— 

We are well into the new year and we’ve had some great events during the 
month of January.  I hope you have been able to attend some of them.  
Make sure you check out the pictures in this month’s edition of the News-
letter for pictures.   

 

Yee-haw!!!  Were you able to attend the January General Membership 
Meeting and learn about the Houston Livestock Show and Rodeo Volunteer 
Program?  Thanks to three of our CRLC members, Jeanne Dorow, Barbara 
Meurer, and Jill Coble who are also volunteers with the Rodeo for present-
ing our program.  We learned there are 110 different committees so some-
thing for everyone.  Each shared about the committee they are on and the 
process for becoming a volunteer.  Thanks also to 1st VP Beth Clark for 
sharing history of the Rodeo.  The rodeo was started in 1932 and named 
the Houston Fat Stock Show and Livestock Exposition.  The show name was 
changed to the current name in 1961.  In 2023, the Show’s general attend-
ance exceeded 2.4 million.  The 20-day tournament-style competition has a 
total payout of $2,178,000 with each champion awarded $50,000 plus pre-
vious round winnings, a custom made saddle and belt buckle, and an invita-
tion to compete at the rodeo the following year.   

 

You won’t want to miss our February General Membership Meeting.  Our 
program will be How do we make sure we have our “affairs in order” pre-
sented by CRLC member Georgia Barker.  This topic applies to both mar-
ried and single ladies so make sure you attend.   

 

I hope to see you at some of the upcoming February events.  I know our 
sub club leaders have another outstanding month of activities planned for 
us.   

 

Until next month, 

Jill 
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Did you know that CRLC helped establish the Fielder PTA before the school was ever 
built?  CRLC Educational Watchdog Committee headed by Ginny Clannahan helped to 
establish a strong PTA for Fielder Elementary.   

CRLC General Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark Tuesday, February 6, 2024 on your 
calendar and make plans to attend the 
CRLC General Meeting.  More details locat-
ed on the flyer attached on page 6.   

 

What’s On Your Mind??? 
 

Do you have a suggestion on something that 
CRLC could be doing differently?  OR maybe 
you have an idea for a new Sub Club.  Your 
CRLC Board is always here to listen to your 
ideas and suggestions.  This is your club so 
please make your voice be heard by contacting 
any CRLC Board member if you have any sug-
gestions or ideas.  We look forward to hearing 
from you.   

 
Your CRLC Board 

Jill, Beth, Jody, Cynthia, Cathy, Jeana, Pat 
and Sue 

EVITES COMING SOON! 

Make sure to check your email for November evites for upcoming sub club 
events.  Don’t miss out on an event.  Check out the evite, respond “Yes” 
or “No” on your attendance.  Please respond promptly so sub club leaders 
will have an idea on the number of attendees.  And always remember, if 
your plans change and you aren’t able to attend, please change your re-
sponse in the evite.   

This and That…………... 
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Upcoming CRLC General Membership Meeting Programs 

February 6, 2024—How do we make sure we have our “affairs in order” 

March 5, 2024—Organizing and Travel Tips 

April 2, 2024—My Favorite Things 

June 6, 2024—End of Year Party!!!! 

Sunshine 

Get Well wishes to Nancy Creedon 
following her recent surgery. 

******************************** 

Thoughts and prayers to Cynthia 
Rogan whose Mom is in critical    
condition in the hospital.   

******************************** 

 

 

The CRLC Board realizes that sometimes 
things come up after you sign up to attend 
the General Membership Meetings and Sub 
Club Events.  The question is “Do you go 
back in and change your RSVP to No”?   
 
Or are you the one who just doesn’t reply 
at all to the evite.  It isn’t a problem if you 
aren’t able to make it, just respond “No”.   
 
We are working with venue’s or the host for 
the events based upon the number of at-
tendees who have said YES.  So by not 
changing your reply or not replying, that cre-
ates a problem as a certain number is ex-
pected.  It isn’t a problem if something hap-
pens and you aren’t able to make it, just 
please change your RSVP to No timely so we 
have a better idea on the number of at-
tendees.   
 
In order to help out the sub club leaders, we 
have asked them to monitor for anyone who 
is a no-show and fails to change their reply 
and provide us a list.    
 
CRLC Board of Directors 



 

Page 4 

Reining Strength Therapeutic Horsemanship 
 

CRLC was happy to award Reining Strength Therapeutic Horsemanship $4,200 from funds raised at 
our December Luncheon, Fashion Show and Fundraising event.  Reining Strength's mission is “By part-
nering with horses, they help people realize their individual potential through customized equine-
assisted services” for people ages 2 and up - children and adults - who have physical, cognitive, social, 
or emotional needs. The program focus is two-fold: teaching riding skills and incorporating potential 
therapeutic benefits into the riding lesson.  

Reining Strength Therapeutic Horsemanship is a Premier Accredited Center through the Professional 
Association of Therapeutic Horsemanship, International (PATH Intl.).  Their facility is located on 
7126 FM 359 Road in Richmond, Texas.  
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The Boaz House 
 

CRLC was happy to award a check to The Boaz House for $4,200 from funds raised at our December 
Luncheon, Fashion Show and Fundraising event.  The Boaz House is a six month faith-based women's 
rehab facility.  They help women find restoration in learning to rely on the holy spirit along with work-
ing a thorough recovery program. With the guidance of God, they help women find freedom from the 
bondage of sin.  Their program provides a racially, ethnically and culturally diverse therapeutic commu-
nity that is well-suited for women who are serious about recovery. Their residents live in a highly-
structured and highly-supervised, drug and alcohol-free environment. The daily routine has been care-
fully designed to promote maximum personal responsibility and accountability. This unique community 
environment also nurtures peer support by providing an avenue for recovering addicts and alcoholics to 
share emotional, social and practical help with each other.   

 

 
 

 



Yee-haw!!!!  What better way to start off the New Year than by celebrating the Houston Livestock 
Show and Rodeo at the January 2, 2024 General Membership Meeting.  Our program was Volunteering 
for the Houston Livestock Show and Rodeo.  Rodeo History was presented by Beth Clark; then CRLC 
Members, Jill Coble, Barbara Meurer, and Jeana Dorow, who currently serve on one of the Houston 
Livestock Show and Rodeo Committees, shared information about volunteering at the Rodeo.  In addi-
tion to the Business Meeting, we enjoyed some fun Rodeo Trivia and Rodeo Bingo.   
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CRLC January General Meeting 
Minutes 

 
 
 
 

Date:  January 2, 2024 
Location: Adriatic Café Italian Grill. 
The meeting was called to order at 6:32 p.m.  
 
Board Officer Reports:  
President – Jill Coble:  
• Jill started the meeting with a Rodeo Trivia quiz. 6 people tied for the win! 
• Jill introduced 2 guests and 2 new members and thanked everyone for attending. 
• Jill welcomed two new Board members: Beth Clark and Pat Hubert, and thanked Erakay Hill and Sam Gobulic 

for their service. 
1st Vice President (Programs) – Beth Clark: 
• Beth gave a preview of upcoming meetings: In February, Georgia Barker will discuss getting our affairs in or-

der. In March, we will have a travel agent discuss all things travel. In April, it’s Our Favorite Things, and May 
brings the End of Year party. 

2nd Vice President (Fundraising) – Jody Turner: 
• Jody announced that we raised $8400 for our two charities through the Christmas luncheon – thanks to eve-

ryone for their hard work and donations. She will present a check to Reigning Strength on January 4 and is 
working to set a time with Boaz House. 

Secretary – Cynthia Rogan: 
• The minutes from the November meeting were in the newsletter and approved as written. 
Treasurer – Cathy Wilson: 
• The December Financials were reviewed and will be filed. They were approved as filed. 
Membership – Jeana Dorow: 
• Jeana announced that CRLC now has 134 paid members. 
• A link was sent to all members for our electronic directory.  
Marketing – Pat Hubert: 
• Pat has been updating the web. She asked that pictures be emailed as they will be clearer. 
Sub Clubs – Sue Currie: 
• Sue asked the Sub-Club leaders who were present to speak about their upcoming events. There are lots of 

exciting activities in January! 
• The January bonus event will be for a brunch and a tour of Minute Maid Park. 
Program: 
• Beth started the program by giving a brief history of the Houston Livestock Show and rodeo, which was 

founded in 1932. She then had 3 members – Jill Coble, Jeana Dorow and Barbara Muerer - discuss volunteer-
ing with the Rodeo. The Rodeo has 110 committees which utilize over 35,000 volunteers. There are lots of op-
portunities out there. 

• At the end of the presentation, we played a few rounds of Rodeo Bingo and learned some new terms. 
Announcements: 
• The split-the-cash prize was $48.50. Mary Mann was the lucky winner. 
• Pam McDuffie won the door prize. It was a bottle of wine with a cute pewter cowboy hat stopper. 
• As part of the program, the three speakers will each take a member to a HLSR concert. Names were drawn 

and the winners were: Beth Clark, Jody Turner and Cathy Wilson. 
• The next General Meeting is on February 6, 2024, from 5:30 – 7:30 PM at the Adriatic Cafe. 
 
JoAnn moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:07 p.m. Jen seconded, and the motion carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted,      
   
Cynthia Rogan, Secretary       Date: January 4, 2024 
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January Bonus Event…..A day at Minute Maid Park  

Did you know - 
The team was originally named Astronauts but that was too long to put on the shirts.  So it was short-
ened to Astros.  The Astrodome was where they played inside.  Started playing on grass but that 
quickly died because of no sun, so Astroturf was made specifically for the Astrodome back in 1962.  
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Charity & Volunteer Connection co chairs, Patti Lacy and Frances Carr, scheduled a lunch meeting in 
January with CRLC ladies to discuss possible volunteer opportunities in our area.  A large group attend-
ed and provided ideas.  It was decided that we would try to do one event each month for now.  Our co-
chairs will work getting activities scheduled.  Look for future emails and evites with details on what 
CRLC will be doing within our Community.  If you were not able to make the meeting but have a sugges-
tions, please contact Patti Lacy or Frances Carr.     
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Get to Know your Board of Directors 
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Currently serving as the CRLC Marketing Director is Pat Hubert.  Pat was recently asked a few ques-
tions so we could learn a little more about her.   

 
1) Are you a native Texan?  If not, where did you grow 
up?   
Yes, I was born in Houston. I also lived in New Orleans 
growing up. 
 
2) If you wrote a book, what would it be called and why? 
How to Succeed in High School and College. I feel I 
could help students with techniques 
to remember what they have learned, and to organize 
materials and their time to get the 
most done. 
 
3) You have your own night talk show, who do you invite 
as your first guest? 
Elon Musk. He’s a genius. 
 
4)  What is one thing we don’t know about you? 
I was a twirler in high school at Bellaire H S 

 
5)  You have to sing karaoke, what song do you pick and why? 
Don’t Stop Believing by Journey. I saw them in concert & the entire audience sang it which 
was fun. 
 
6)  If you could have dinner with any one person, living or dead, who would they be and 
why? 
My father’s mother, Edith Treloar, when she was younger. There was too much of an age 
difference when I was growing up, so I have so many questions that I would love to ask her 
now, if I could. 
 
7)  If everything in your house had to be one color, what color would you choose and why? 
Blue because there are a lot of shades of blue 
 
8)  What celebrity chef would you most like to make you dinner? 
 Emeril 
 
9)  If you got stuck in the elevator and were forced to listen to only one song, what would 
it be and why? 
Bohemian Rhapsody (Queen). Singing along might distract me. 
 
10)  What is your favorite sandwich and why? 
BLT with Avocado. I love avocados & bacon. 
   
11)  What’s on the top of your bucket list and why?   
Lake Louise, Lake Morain, etc in Canada &amp; Glacier National Park 
 
Thank you Pat for serving as our CRLC Marketing Director!!  
 



Get to Know your Sub Club Leaders 
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In charge of our CRLC Prayer Partners is Brenda Kleidon.  Brenda was recently asked a few 
questions so we could learn a little more about her. 
   

 
1) Are you a native Texan?  If not, where did you grow 
up?   
Yes 
 
2) What is your favorite place of all places you’ve 
traveled? 
Croatia 
 
3)  If you could choose any two famous people to have 
dinner with, who would they be? 
Jesus and Marie Antoinette 
 
4) What is one thing we don’t know about you? 
I’m my sorority beer chugging champion 
 
5) If you could eliminate one thing from your daily rou-
tine, what would it be and why? 
Doing laundry—-it’s obvious. 
 

6) If you could be in a movie, what would it be and what character would you play? 
Breakfast at Tiffany’s and Holly Go Lightly 
 
7)If you were a cocktail, which would you be and why? 
Margarita—it’s so very tasty & many flavors 
 
8) Who would be three guests at your dinner table? 
Friends 
 
9)  If you could be on a reality TV show, which one would you chose and why? 
The Golden Bachelor—to fin an age appropriate good guy. 
 
10)  Which season is your favorite, summer, spring, fall or winter?  Please share why.   
Summer—love being by the water & weather 
 
 
Thank you Brenda for being in charge of the CRLC Prayer Partners.       
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CINCO RANCH LADIES CLUB 

Monthly Event Calendar 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

 

1st 

Bunco – Day @ 

11 am 

 

 

 

General Mtg @ 

5:30 pm 

 Lunch Bunch @ 

11:30 am 

Walking @   

8:45 am 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

2nd 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Bunco –Night @ 

6:30 pm  

Mahjong @ 1pm  Creative 

Kitchen @ 

11:30 am 

 

 

Walking @   

8:45 am 

 

 

Ladies Night 

Out @ 4:30 pm 

 

 

 

3rd 

Canasta @ 

11 am 

  

 

 

 

Wine Club @ 

6:30 pm 

Coffee @    

9:30 am 
 
 
 
 

 

Walking @   

8:45 am 

 

 

 

 

Dining Out @   

6 pm 

 

 

4th 

Pokeno @ 1 pm  

 

 

 

Book Club @ 

6:30 pm 

 

 

 

 

Mexican Train 

@ 6:00 pm 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Board Meeting 

@ 3 pm  

 
 

Walking @   

8:45 am 
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Sub Clubs 
Are you a new member to CRLC or did you join after the Kickoff event?  If so, have you notified us 
which Sub Clubs you would like to receive evite invitations? Don’t miss out, contact the Sub Club 
Leader listed below so you can get your name on the distribution listing.  For more details on each 
sub club, please visit the website cincoranchladiesclub.org.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note you are automatically signed up for Bonus Events, CRLC General Meetings, and Charity 
Volunteer Connection.  All CRLC members receive evites to these events.   

This & That…… 

Sub Club Sub Club Leader Email 

Book Club  Cynthia Rogan cynthia.rogan@gmail.com 

Bunco Day Tracy Gremillion tracy@tgghomes.com 

Bunco Night Tracy Gremillion tracy@tgghomes.com 

Coffee Nancy Creedon nodee79@yahoo.com 

Canasta Sue Currie sue.currie@att.net 

Creative Kitchen Pam McDuffie mcduffie100@aol.com 

 Renita Hudson Renitahudson@comcast.net 

Dining Out Diane Leive leivediane@gmail.com 

 Cynthia Renteria cynthiarent7@yahoo.com 

Ladies Night Out Kelly Strube strubekelly@gmail.com 

Lunch Bunch Sally Outlaw texasoutlaws48@aol.com 

Mahjong Penny Smith penny.leder.aka.smith@gmail.com 

Movie Club Sue Currie sue.currie@att.net 

Mexican Train Beth Clark bethclark02@gmail.com 

Pickle Ball Melanie Young rmyoung281@gmail.com 

Pokeno Edna Quirk Ednaquirk66@gmail.com 

Prayer Partners Brenda Kleidon springwoods72@gmail.com 

Walking Yaya Chalmers yayachalmers@gmail.com 

Wine  Sherry Johnson Sej1959@comcast.net 

 Karen Powell kareninkaty@gmail.com 

mailto:cynthia.rogan@gmail.com
mailto:nodee79@yahoo.com
mailto:sue.currie@att.net
mailto:mcduffie100@aol.com
mailto:leivediane@gmail.com
mailto:cynthiarent7@yahoo.com
mailto:strubekelly@gmail.com
mailto:texasoutlaws48@aol.com
mailto:penny.leder.aka.smith@gmail.com
mailto:sue.currie@att.net
mailto:bethclark02@gmail.com
mailto:myoung281@gmail.com
mailto:yayachalmers@gmail.com
mailto:Sej1959@comcast.net
mailto:kareninkaty@gmail.com
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News from our 

Sub Clubs 



 

Page 25 

Happy New Year!!!  That was the theme when Creative Kitchen met in January at the home 
of Kelly Strube.  A delicious Happy New Year meal was served by Kelly and her co-hosts.   

The New Year Host and Co-Host 
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Mexican Food was on the menu when the CRLC Lunch Bunch met for lunch at Tonati Mexican Grill on 
January 4.  Attendees enjoyed lunch and catching up with each other as we started the 2024 New 
Year.   
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BUNCO!!  That is the words you could hear when attending the combined Day/Night Bunco on Tuesday, 
January 9.  Thanks to Katya for hosting the event.  Next month, we will have both the Day Bunco and 
Night Bunco so make sure you look for the evites and make plans to attend.   



Page 

Yes, that is correct.  An actual 
score for one of the bunco 
games.   
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What better way to get the new year started than by attending the Wine Sub Club event in January.   
CRLC members met at the home of Barbara Meurer where we enjoyed food and of course, lots of 
wine!!  Thanks to Barbara for hosting our January event.     
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CRLC Book Sub Club met on Monday, February 22nd, at Carrabbas.  Book for the month was “Where 
the Desert Meets the Sea”.  It might have been “rainy” outside but we certainly had some “lively” dis-
cussion on the book.   
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It was a fun afternoon of Pokeno on Monday, January 22. Thanks to Darlene Wiener for hosting the 
event at her home.   
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What better way to get the day started than with a cup of coffee with Friends.  The CRLC Coffee Sub 
Club met during the month of January at the Black Rock Coffee Bar where we enjoyed delicious drinks.     
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Despite the rainy night, you couldn’t stop CRLC ladies from attending a fun evening of Mexican Train.  
The group met on Tuesday, January 23 at Necas Mexican Restaurant.   
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January found the Dining Out Sub Club enjoying dinner at Shogun.  It was a fun evening as we were 
entertained by our chefs preparing our dinner and then we were able to enjoy it.  Next Dining Out will 
be February 10th at Lomonte’s Italian Restaurant in Richmond.   
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If you didn’t make the January Ladies Night Out, you missed a fun evening of Singo Bingo at The     
Social Pub and Grill.  CRLC ladies were the big winners for the evening with Carolyn Chandler winning 
two of the four games and Patti Parise winning one of the four games.  Way to go Ladies!!!  Next 
month, Ladies Night Out will be having a “Galentines” Day at the home of Kelly Strube’s on Friday, 
February 16th.  So you can still go out on the 14th and then celebrate with your “gal friends” on the 
16th.  Contact Kelly if you would like to learn more info about Ladies Night Out.   
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Do you want to get a little walking exercise?  Then the CRLC Walking Club is just the sub club for you.  
The walking club meets each Friday at Katy Mills Mall.  They usually start walking around 8:45 am prior 
to the stores opening but of course, you can always do a little window shopping.  If you would like to 
join this sub club, then contact Yaya Chalmers at yayachalmers@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

****************************************************************************************** 

How would you like to go to a Movie?  The next movie day will be Wednesday, February 7th to see Ar-
gylie at 11:45 am.  We will be going to the Cinemark @ I10 & 99.  Contact Sue Currie at 
sue.currie@att.net for more information on the Movie Sub Club.    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

******************************************************************************************
It’s time for a Galentine’s party!  That will be the theme for the February 16th CRLC Ladies Night Out 
Sub Club.  Attendees will be wearing their best red and pink pjs and will bring something heart themed 
to eat or drink.  And if that isn’t enough, we will sing karaoke love songs!!  Sounds like a fun evening so 
make sure and put the date on your calendar and attend.  Contact Kelly Strube if you have any ques-
tions.    
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CRLC BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President    Jill Coble 

1st Vice President  Beth Clark 

2nd Vice President   Jody Turner 

Secretary   Cynthia Rogan 

Treasurer   Cathy Wilson 

Sub Clubs    Sue Currie 

Marketing   Pat Hubert 

Membership   Jeana Dorow 

Parliamentarian  Sue Currie  

CRLC Sub Club Leaders 
 

Bonus Events    Sue Currie    TBD 
Book Club    Cynthia Rogan    4th Monday @ 6:30 pm 
Bunco Day    Tracy Gremillion   1st Monday @ 11 am 
Bunco Evening    Tracy Gremillion   2nd Tuesday @6:30 pm 
Canasta    Sue Currie    3rd Monday @ 11 am 
Charity Volunteer Connection         Patti Lacy      
     Frances Carr 
Coffee     Nancy Creedon   3rd Thursday @ 9:30 am 
Dining Out               Cynthia Renteria   3rd Saturday @ 6pm 
     Diane Leive 
Creative Kitchen   Pam McDuffie    2nd Thursday @ 11:30 am 
     Renita Hudson 
Ladies Night Out    Kelly Strube    2nd Friday @ 4:30 pm 
Lunch Bunch    Sally Outlaw    1st Thursday @ 11:30 am 
Mahjong    Penny Smith Leder   3rd Wednesday @ 11 am  
Mexican Train   Beth Clark    4th Tuesday @ 6 pm 
Movie Club    Sue Currie    TBD 
Pickleball    Melanie Young   TBD 
Pokeno     Edna Quirk    4th Monday @ 11 am           
Prayer Group    Brenda Kleidon   springwoods72@gmail.com 
Walking Group   YaYa Chalmers   Every Friday @ 8:45 am 
Wine Club    Sherry Johnson   3rd Wednesday @ 6:30 pm 
     Karen Powell 



The Cinco Ranch Ladies Club (CRLC) 
was established in 1992 to provide 
residents with activities, both so-
cial and charitable. We designate 
several charities each year as re-
cipients for our fundraising events. 
We meet once month, as an entire 
club in a general meeting. Our nu-
merous sub-clubs meet at least 
once a month on a small scale and 
appeal to all different interests. 
 
Katy is rapidly expanding, and we 
welcome those in all the surrounding 
areas and neighborhoods of Katy, 
Fulshear, and Richmond–not just 
residents of Cinco Ranch! 

C inco  Ranch  Lad ie s  C lub 


